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Memorandum

To:  

Honorable Members, San Francisco Board of Supervisors

Cc:

Gloria L. Young, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors

From:

San Francisco Youth Commission

Date:

March 15, 2004

RE:
Board of Supervisors, File 040295
At the regular meeting of the San Francisco Youth Commission held on March 15, 2004, the Youth Commission voted unanimously to support the following item:

File 040295 

Resolution supporting the Transitional Housing for Foster Youth Fund 

to provide safe, affordable housing and supportive services to 
emancipated foster youth.
The Youth Commission also issued the following statement:

The Youth Commission the Transitional Housing for Foster Youth Fund (the Fund).  The Fund provides a more effective, less expensive way of providing youth with transitional housing.  Since it is a youth homelessness prevention program, the Transitional Housing for Foster Youth Fund is particularly important.  The Fund also teaches youth to becomes self sufficient by gradually increasing the amount of rent they pay.  Because the Fund works with service providers and case managers, the youth in this program develop life skills and are less likely to rely on City housing services in the future.  At least 160 youth age out of foster care each year in San Francisco, and are at risk of homelessness.  This program needs these funds to be preserved to help and support these potentially homeless youth.
 If you have any questions, please feel free to call the Youth Commission office at 4-6446.
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